NOTIFICATION TO CANCELLATION OF A TENDER NUMBER: COR/06/2020-21: SUPPLY &
DELIVERY OF MICROSOFT LICENCES FOR PERIOD OF THREE (3) YEARS

This is serves a formal notification that the invitation to a tender number: COR/06/2020-21 cancelled
due to a change in circumstances that there is no longer a need for the goods or services
specified in the tender invitation.

Thabazimbi Local Municipality appreciates all the time and efforts that has been dedicated to
this invitation.

We sincerely apologies for any inconvenience caused by this cancellation

Hope you find the above in order

Yours Sincerely

Kind S

Acting cipal Manager
G.M TLOUBATLA



